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Custer County Health Department 

Observes Administrative Professionals Week 

 
The Custer County Health Department is recognizing the work of its three administrative 
professionals during Administrative Professionals Week, April 22-28. 
 
Administrative Professionals Week is observed worldwide with more than 20 million 
administrative and office support professionals working in the United States. The 
Oklahoma State Department of Health (OSDH) employs 360 administrative 
professionals statewide.  
 
“We are grateful for the excellent work our professionals do each day to ensure our 
clients receive the services they are seeking from the Custer County Health 
Department,” said Brandie Combs, regional director.   
 
At the Custer County Health Department, the following staff are recognized for their 
administrative and office support:  
 

Vicki Fleming (AA) 

 
 

Alecia Malson 

 

M. Carolina (Carol) Coutino 
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